

Brussels, **0 2 DEC. 2020**Ares (2020) 6293049

Dear Dr Prezioso,

I would like to thank you for kindly sharing a copy of your book 'Territorial Impact Assessment of National and Regional Territorial Cohesion in Italy', which is the result of three years of academic work and provides guidelines and recommendations for the future territorial cohesion policy in Italy.

I do appreciate your kind gesture and deeply value the hard work that has gone into the preparation of this book by all the researchers involved.

I look forward to reading your book on this very important policy area and your suggestions for incorporating the European green deal, one of the key priorities I identified for my mandate. Your reflections will enrich ours. I will not hesitate to draw the attention of the competent Members of the College and services to them.

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my best wishes to you.

Yours sincerely,

Ursula von der Leven

Ceribi. Qx

Dr Maria Prezioso
Professor in the Department of Management and Law
Tor Vergata University of Rome

E-mail: maria.prezioso@uniroma2.it